
Name: Announcement:

Mrs. Farkas DM Grads this is a reminder that Grad
Portraits will take place in the Library this
week and next. Be sure to arrive 10 minutes
before your sitting appointment. If you still
need to book a portrait you can find all of the
information that you need in the Grade 12
NCVLE under Announcements or in Content.
If you have any questions, please see
Student Services.

Name: Announcement:

Erin Farkas Grade 12 students, Student Services will be
hosting University and College application
help in the Library during the month of
November. University application support will
take place on Tuesday, November 5th,
Tuesday November 12th and Thursday
November 14th. College application support
will take place on Wednesday, November 6th
and Monday November 18th. There is no sign
up necessary. Come out to the Library
sessions will begin at 2:30. Staff from Student
Services will be there to help you navigate
the application process. You do not have to
have all of your choices to begin the
application.

Name: Announcement:

Meg Leighton Attention students who signed up the PAINT
and SIP night - it has been rescheduled for



MONDAY NOVEMBER 11 afterschool in
Room 140 2:20 - 4:00pm. This event is
hosted by our very own Julia Dim and Jaz.
Spots are still available so find the QR code
in the hallways or on Instagram to join. All
are welcome :)

Name: Announcement:

Meg Leighton Attention DM students who are cadets. If you
are interested in participating in our
Remembrance Day service in uniform, please
see Mrs Leighton in resource by Friday of this
week. You will need to talk to your captains
or officers for permission to be in uniform for
our services.

Name: Announcement:

Andrew Natale Looking to continue our Pilgrimage Journey in
supporting those in developing countries as
well as making a difference in our local
communities? Contact Mr. Natale to learn
more about getting involved with
Development and Peace at Denis Morris.

Name: Announcement:

Anita Del Priore This announcement is for all students who
are writing the OSSLT starting next week. A
list was posted in the NCVLE where you can
find your name and room number of where
you will be writing the test. Please go to the
NCVLE to find your name and room number.



Also, if you need further confirmation ask
your period one teacher or visit Student
Services.

Name: Announcement:

Katie Spiece Attention Senior students! Semi tickets are on
sale on school cash online until November
22nd. Table seating is available on the grade
11 & 12 NCVLE. Remember your seat is not
secure until your ticket is paid! Hope to see
you there in our Winter Wonderland.

Name: Announcement:

McLaren Any boys' hockey players who are on the list
on the door in Room#117, make sure you are
at tryouts and on the ice on Monday
November 11th in Thorold at 2:45. This will
be the last tryout for the boys' varsity team.

Name: Announcement:

Fusarelli, Perdue and Russell There will be a Jr. Boys Basketball practice
after school in the gym at 2:30. Please see
coaches Perdue, Russell and Fusarelli if you
have any questions.

Name: Announcement:

Mr. Bago "Any Junior Boys who have not received a
permission form for the Developmental



Soccer League, please come see Mr. Bago in
room 220 during your lunch. Permission
forms will be due on Tuesday, November
12th."


